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IN REPLY PLEASE 
REFER TO OUR FILE 

March 16, 2011 
P-2010-2213354 
P-2008-2060309 

 
Andrew S. Tubbs 
Post & Schell, PC 
17 North Second Street 
12th Floor 
Harrisburg, PA  17101-1601 
 
 

RE: Petition of PPL Electric Utilities Corporation for Expedited 
Approval to Procure a Long-Term, 50 MW Block of Default Supply 
for Residential Customers Pursuant to the Settlement of the Default 
Service Procurement Plan 
Docket Nos. P-2010-2213354 and P-2008-2060309 

 
Dear Mr. Tubbs: 
  
 On December 2, 2010, PPL Electric Utilities Corporation submitted a petition for 
approval of a long-term, 50 MW block of default supply for residential customers pursuant to 
the settlement of the Default Service Procurement Plan in docket number P-2008-2060309.   
 

On February 17, 2011, the Commission entered a Tentative Order approving and 
modifying the petition.  The Commission ordered that any comments to the Tentative Order 
be submitted within 10 days of its issuance.  The Commission further ordered that absent the 
filing of adverse public comment within the prescribed period, the Tentative Order would 
become final without further action by the Commission. 
 

Having received no adverse public comments, the Tentative Order has become final.  
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
 

      Rosemary Chiavetta 
      Secretary 
 
cc:  Aspassia Staevska 
       Aron J. Beatty 
       Tanya J. McCloskey 


